
BCFB Meeting January 20, 2018
Greene Turtle in La Plata

Bob C. opened the meeting at 1:45 PM
The guests were introduced.

SECRETARY'S REPORT
The minutes from the November 2017 meeting were approved.

TREASURER'S REPORT
Bob S. presented a report going back to August 2017. The ending balance was $2,843.22. The report
was approved.

WAGONMASTER'S REPORT
Greg C. said that he had not been able to confirm the trips or get site numbers because the campgrounds
were all closed. He will call Cherry Hill which is open year round.
Dick and Eve A. will host February's meeting with the site to be determined.
Bob S and Kat will host March's meeting at Chevy's in Brandywine.

OLD BUSINESS
The veteran's home sent a nice letter of thanks which was read by Bob C. for the contributions which
were collected at Christmas.

NEW BUSINESS
No new business

There was no 50/50 because we didn't have the tickets

Meeting adjourned at 2:10PM

ATTENDEES

Dick and Eve A Joe S and Mary G.
Greg C Bernie W. and Mona S.
Bob C and Hatti B
Phil D.
Jim and Pat D.
Tom and Cynthia F
Ron H.
Larry and Paula L.
Bob and Kath S.
Sid and Shirley W


